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8th November 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
On Friday 18th November 2022, Bloxwich Academy Primary will be supporting Children in Need. 
With this in mind, children are invited to come to school wearing something spotty in return for a 
donation of £1 towards the Children in Need cause.  
 
We really don’t want parents to go out and spend money on anything extra for the occasion, and 
would love you to get creative with the theme. Maybe you could use make-up or face paints to draw 
spots of different colours and sizes on their cheeky chops, or use pens or paints on old clothes to 
design a dotty outfit. Whatever you chose to do, we just want children to have a SPOT-tacular day! 
 
We will also be taking part in activities in class related to Children in Need, and exploring the 
importance of fundraising, as well as how the money raised helps children across the UK. 
 
Thinking about people less fortunate than ourselves is an important part of the National Curriculum, 
as well as being a big part of our Bloxwich Values, and we hope you will support us by allowing your 
child to participate in this very worthwhile and enjoyable event for Children in Need.  
 
Thank you in anticipation of your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Ms. S. Shepherd    
Headteacher     

 


